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POLICY TO REIMBURSE CURRENT MMTA PRESIDENT’S
ATTENDANCE AT APT US&C ANNUAL CONFERENCE

In keeping with past practice, the MMTA Board of Directors wishes to encourage
the current President of the MMTA to represent the Michigan Municipal
Treasurers Association and the State of Michigan by attending the Association of
Public Treasurers of the United States and Canada (APT US&C) Annual
Conference.

In keeping with past practice, the MMTA Board of Directors wishes to continue
to reimburse the current President for travel and lodging expenses associated
with the President’s attendance of the APT US&C Annual Conference.

The MMTA Board of Directors recognizes that APT US&C extends to each State
Association one registration to the Annual Conference at no cost to the State
Association, and encourages the current MMTA President to register for the APT
US&C Annual Conference using this complimentary registration.

In the event that the current MMTA President is unable to attend the APT US&C
Annual Conference during their term of office, the complimentary registration
will be offered to the next Board of Director in line.  However, reimbursement of
travel and lodging expenses are limited to the position of current President.
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